
Telephone Consumer Protection Act (TCPA) 
 
On June 17, 2008, the Federal Communications Commission amended Telephone 
Consumer Protection Act (TCPA) rules to require telemarketers to honor registrations on 
the national Do-Not-Call list indefinitely, so that registrations will no longer expire after 
five years.  Under the revised rules, numbers will remain on the national do-not-call list 
unless the consumer removes his or her number or discontinues service.  Consumers will 
no longer need to re-register their numbers on the national do-not-call list every five 
years.   
 
http://www.fcc.gov/cgb/consumerfacts/tcpa.pdf 
 
http://www.fcc.gov/cgb/consumerfacts/truthaboutcellphones.pdf 
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